Mai Chong Xiong and Pheng Lor May 9, 2019
405 Hillcrest Drive

Holmen, WI 54636

City of La Crosse, City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, WI 54601

To the Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council;

We are seeking permission to apply for a Combination “Class B” Beer and Liquor License from
the city of La Crosse for a restaurant/tavern. This business will be a restaurant and tavern
named Mai Pho serving Asian food and beverages, including alcoholic beverages if we are
approved for a license. We will be the owners and will work in the restaurant along with 10
employees. This establishment will be at 1241 Badger St., La Crosse, WI 54601. We will be
leasing this space from Three Sixty Real Estate Solutions, LLC.

The hours of operation will be Tuesday-Sunday 11-7 serving full menu food & beverages and
from 7-midnight (later if guests stay until 2pm) serving a limited food menu. The

restaurant/tavern will be closed on Mondays. There will be seating for 8 people at the bar and
30 people at tables in the dining area.

Thank you for considering our application to obtain a “Class B” license.

Sincerely,

Ler

Mai Chong Xiong arfd Pheng Lor




